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What is the district plan chapter review? 

Taupo District Council are reviewing particular chapters of the district plan. HortNZ 
submitted on the Strategic Direction (Plan Change 38) and the Rural Chapter (Plan Change 
42). 

 

Summary of HortNZ submission  

Council has not provided for activities that support horticulture including glasshouses, which 
are an already established activity in the region.  

The Taupo region is a potential growth area for several crops due to the winter chill factor 
and geothermal power source. HortNZ sought a number of new definitions with a 
supporting rule framework. HortNZ also sought a strategic direction for the rural 
environment. 

 

WHERE TO GO FOR MORE INFORMATION 

• Link to Council website 

• HortNZ Website  

 

https://www.taupodc.govt.nz/council/consultation/zclosed-consultations/district-plan-changes-2022
https://www.hortnz.co.nz/environment/regions/north-island/waikato/

	Taupo District Plan Chapter Review
	Waikato region | December 2022


